
Hello Chair O’Brien, 

  

 Please Vote YES on SB 104. 

 The short term housing has helped patients visiting the Cleveland Clinic, grandparents visiting a 
new grandchild, children coming back to help ailing parents, folks relocating back to the 
neighborhood, and many other wonderful anecdotes. My home in Lyndhurst has welcomed all of 
them. Plus I’m employing house cleaners, yard maintenance workers, handymen and a property 
Management person. I am respectful of the neighbors and have made exterior home improvements 
that have benefited the neighborhood. Plus, I’m able to visit my own family more often. It’s is SO 
much better than a hotel and people tend to stay longer. Thank you. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 Jody Rogers 


